
 
 

 

November 1, 2012

 

 

The City of Columbus, MS and Lawrence Transit System are looking forward to 
bringing the buses to Columbus, MS.  Transportation is an important part of growth to a 
City.  We are within weeks of the buses arriving and now in the final phase of setting the 
routes.  The City of Columbus and Lawrence Transit System in partnership are bringing 
the New Public Transportation to our City.  In doing so we are asking that the Business 
Community:  Offices, retail, restaurants, and all other businesses within The City of 
Columbus, and the surrounding areas where the buses will serve help in providing shelters 
for the bus stops serving your location in the City.  

The City of Columbus and our neighbors need your help with the shelters, which is the 
final phase in placing the routes prior to the buses arriving.  Your business name will be 
placed on the shelter that your business sponsors / donates.  

Your neighbors will be grateful to you for stepping up and helping those disabled, 
underprivileged, and those just wanting to ride the bus to stay out of the elements of the 
weather while waiting for the bus.  Your donation, expense of the shelter, is tax deductible 
and a gift of love to your community.  

Your donations are being accepted through the website (www.lawrencetransitsystem.org) 
under the Columbus MS page, using the “Shelters in Columbus” button in the middle of the 
page.

Thank you in advance for your support and showing involvement in getting a transit 
system going in your community.
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